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Bank of Åland Plc Changes, board/executives management/auditors July 1, 2016, 9.00 a.m. Changes in
the Bank of Åland’s Executive Team Birgitta Dahlén, Director of the Åland Business Area, will retire on
March 15, 2017 and thus leave the Executive Team at the Bank of Åland Plc (Ålandsbanken Abp). Tony
Karlström, Head of the Asset Management Corporate Unit, will leave the Executive Team at the Bank
of Åland Plc on October 31, 2016 because on November 1, 2016 he will take over as Managing
Director of the insurance companies Försäkringsaktiebolaget Alandia and Försäkringsaktiebolaget Liv-
Alandia. Their replacements will be recruited during the autumn of 2016. For more information please
contact: Peter Wiklöf, Managing Director and Chief Executive, Bank of Åland, tel. + 358 40 512 7505
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